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I am asking you to please consider the impact that Oregon HB2025 will have on your 

fellow Oregonians.  So many of us are struggling now just to survive without anymore 

added expenses or taxes.   

 

Just as an example a new tax that took effect in January 2025 for bedding.  My 

husband and I needed to buy a new basic bed frame and we had to pay a $20.50 tax 

for recycling of the old bed frame.  And that didn’t get the bed frame recycled we still 

had to take the old bed frame somewhere else and pay again to have it recycled.  All 

of these taxes that appear to be small all add up to a large amount of money for us. 

 

My point is we just can’t afford anymore taxes or fees.  Please listen to your fellow 

Oregonians. 

And maybe consider the option that Christine Drazen introduced. 

 

Thank-you for your time. 

Rosemarie Ebner 


